Dear Hugs-n-Hearts Families,

After much deliberation and discussion, we have made the incredibly difficult decision to close for the next two weeks (March 16-29).  Our decision to close comes after the governor’s press conference today. It is based on the rapid increase in cases, the new cases diagnosed locally, and the large number of families that we serve. 
Again, this was the most difficult decision we have had to make in over 25 years of business. We are painfully aware of the difficulties that is may cause for all of you- particularly for our parents who are Police, Fire, and Healthcare Professionals. 
We will need to continue collecting tuition for this two-week period.  We know that the need to collect tuition is not ideal, but it is the only way to facilitate paying our dedicated teachers and maintaining our operations. While we are closed, our teachers will be working on lesson planning and continuing education at home.  We anticipate lots of time on Pinterest!
For those of you who do not have an autopay in place, we ask that you mail your check to 8989 Antares Ave, Columbus, OH 43240.  If you would like to set up an autopay through your bank, you are welcome to do so.  Please email Mr. Tim (look4tj2@aol.com) or Mr. Josh (keene.23@gmail.com) with tuition questions and help with auto-pay options.  If there is a need to remain closed for a third week, tuition will NOT be collected for that week. As we stated before, this is a rapidly changing situation, and we will keep you informed when there are any changes. 
Just as you and your families are, we are dealing with this challenging situation in the best way that we can.  We have the opportunity to come together as a community and come away with a renewed sense of unity.   We appreciate your understanding and support.  
If you have any questions, there will be a team of us available by email.  Please reach out to us at hugsearlylearning@aol.com and hugsearlylearningnorth@gmail.com 
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